五年级下册英语单元测试卷

Unit6《In the kitchen》

	姓名:	班级:	学号:	
一、单项选择。(
()1. There	a lot o	f new clothes in the w	ardrobe.	
A. am		B. is		C. are
()2. What	do you have	lunch?		
A. in		B. for		C. with
()3	Lily	to the teacher?		
No, she	e isn't.			
A. Does	; listen	B. Is; liste	en	C. Is; listening
()4. There	arein	the fridge.		
A. some	meat	B. any fish		C. some eggs
() 5. The so	oupve	ry nice.		
A. is		B. are	C	. too
()6 Is H	Heleni	the library?		
Perhap	s she is.			
A. readi	ng	B. reads		C. read
()7. Dinne	rready	v. You can	_now.	
A. is; ea	t	B. does; e	ating	C. is; eating
()8. My m	other wants	some vegetables		
A. wash	es	B. to was	h	C. to washing
()9 Loc	ok, who	in the classroom?		
Maybe	Kate			
A. is rea	iding; is	B. is reading;	ioes	C. reads; is
() 10. The	fish in the bowl	yummy, and	the soup	nice.
A .smell,	taste	B. tastes, smell	ls	C. taste, smell
二、英汉互译。((20分)			
1. cook dinner in t	he kitchen	2. 肉]闻起来很美味_	
3. look for some ju	uice	4. 在	冰箱里	
5. a great cook		6. —	些橙汁/苹果汁	
7. wear her golder	ı crown	8. 用]筷子吃饭	
9. in Bobby's gard	len	10. /	人葡萄上抓到—	-只瓢虫

三、用所给词的恰当形式填空。(每空2分,共20分)

1. There(be) any bread on the table.
2 Who(catch) the pests in the garden?
Sam.
3. Liu Tao wants some(potato) soup.
4. That(smell) nice, Mum.
5. Here(be) a ladybird and some pests on the grapes.
6. Would you like(some) rice?
7. Do you want(eat) some rice?
8. There isn't(some) meat in the fridge.
9. It's eight o'clock. We(have)supper.
10. Helen(have) breakfast at 7:30 every morning.
四、按要求完成句子。(每空1分,共13分)
1. My parents are cooking in the kitchen (对划线部分提问)
2. That smells nice. (改为否定句)
Thatnice.
3. My parents are <u>cooking</u> in the kitchen. (对划线部分提问)
are your parentsin the kitchen?
4. My cousin is eating fruit in the living room (改为一般疑问句,并作否定回答)
cousin eating in the living room?
No,
5. My mother likes going shopping. (改为否定句)
My mothergoing shopping. 五、根据中文提示完成句子。(每空 1 分,共 17 分)
1 她在洗一些蔬菜吗?
不,她在洗一些水果。
she? No, she is washing
2 他们在做土豆汤吗?
不,他们在做西红柿烧肉。
cooking potato soup?
No, they're cooking the
3. 萨姆从树上抓了一只瓢虫。
Sama ladybirdthe tree.
4. 这肉真美味,你是个很棒的厨师!
The meat, you are a!
六、阅读短文,选择正确选项。(10分)

Mike is a lovely schoolboy. He likes playing football very much. He often plays football with his classmates after school, but he never goes home too late. He usually gets home between 4:30 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. One day he comes back home late, so his mother says," You come back home late today, Mike!" "Yes, we have got a new teacher. He teaches us Maths," Mike answers. "How is he?" his mother asks. "I don't know. I think I can't believe him." "Why?" his mother says. "In today's Maths class, one moment he says two and three is five. But the next moment he says one and four is five." Mike answers.

() 1. Mike comes home	today.	
	A. at 4:30 p.m.	B. at 5:30 p.m.	C. after 5:30 p.m.
() 2. Mike comes home late becan	use	
	A. he plays football		
	B. he studies Maths		
	C. he plays with his Maths tea	cher	
() 3. Mike thinks		
	A. he can believe the Maths te	acher.	
	B. his Maths teacher is wrong		
	C. he likes Maths		
() 4. Mike likes		
	A. playing football	B. playing basketball	C. Maths
() 5. Which of the following sent	ence is right?	
	A. the teacher is wrong		
	B. Mike is not clever		
	C. Mike's mother is wrong		

В

Tom and John are brothers. They live in the same room and they are in the same class. One day they have a fight, so they don't speak to each other for a few days. On Monday evening Tom is tired after dinner. He doesn't say anything to John.

John helps his mother with housework. Then he does some homework. When he goes to bed, he finds a piece of paper on the smalltable near his bed. On it are the words," John, wake me up at 7a.m., Tom.'

When Tom is awake the next morning, it is nearly 8 o'clock. And on the small table near his bed he sees anther piece paper. He takes it and reads these words," Tom, wake up! It is 7 a.m,John.'

6.	Are Tom and John in differen	nt classes? ()	
Α.	Yes, they are.	B. No, they ar	en't .	C. Yes, they do.
7.	Why don't they speak to each	other? ()	

Α.	They have a watch.	B. They have a fever.	С.	They have a fight.
8.	What does John find on	the small table near his bed?	? ()
Α.	A computer.	B. Abox.		C. A piece of paper.
9.	Does John write anythin	ng the next morning? ()	
Α.	Yes, he does.	B. No; he doesn't.		C. Yes, he is.
10	Does John wake up To	om the next morning? ()	
Α.	Yes, he does.	B. No, he doesn't.		C. Yes, heis.

参考答案

- 一、单项选择。(20分)
- 1-5、BBCCA 6-10、AABAB
- 二、英汉互译。(20分)
- 1. 在厨房里做饭 2. meat smells nice 3. 寻找一些果汁 4. in the fridge
- 5. 一位很棒的厨师 6. some orange/apple juice 7. 戴着她金色的皇冠
- 8. eat with chopsticks 9. 在波比的花园里 10. catch a ladybird from the grapes
- 三、用所给词的恰当形式填空。(每空2分,共20分)
- 1. isn't 2. catches 3. potato 4. smells 5. is 6. some 7. to eat
- 8. any 9. are having 10. has
- 四、按要求完成句子。(每空1分,共13分)
- 1. Where; cooking 2. does not smell 3. What; doing 4. Is your; he isn't
- 5. doesn't like
- 五、根据中文提示完成句子。(每空1分,共17分)
- 1. Is; washing any vegetables; some fruits 2. Are they; meat with tomatoes
- 3. catches; from 4. is delicious; great cook
- 六、阅读短文,选择正确选项。(10分)
- 1-5、CBBAB 6-10、BCCAB